Statement from Walmart

We are aware of the situation; we have been working with the FDA. It's an ongoing issue and
concern. There currently is an ongoing investigation; we haven't heard anything new in the past
week. The FDA has been unable to confirm if there is any kind of link or connection to illness in
the treats to dogs. It is ongoing at this point; we haven't found any confirmed connection with
the treats. We are continuing to monitor the situation.

If evidence is found we will take appropriate action. We have a food safety team and they
oversee the food and safety requirements for our suppliers who supply us with pet food. We
require everyone to be in compliance with all government regulations.



